
BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA 

Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) Notice of Privacy Practices 

The broad mission and extensive scope of operations of the Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia, including the constituent colleges 

and universities of the University System of Georgia (collectively, the “Board”), necessitates that the Board collect, mainta
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Disclosures for HIPAA Compliance Investigations.  The Board must disclose your PHI to the Secretary of the United States Department of 

Health and Human Services (the "Secretary") when so requested.  The Secretary may make such a request of the Board to investigate its 

compliance with privacy regulations of the federal Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 ("HIPAA").   

 

Uses and Disclosures of Your PHI to Which You Have an Opportunity to Object 

You have the opportunity to object to certain categories of uses and disclosures of PHI that the Board may make: 

Patient Directories.  Unless you object, the Board may use some of your PHI to maintain a directory of individuals in its hospitals or provider 

facilities.  This information may include your name, your location in the facility, your general condition (e.g. fair, stable, etc.), and your 

religious affiliation.  Religious affiliation may be disclosed to members of the clergy.  Except for religious affiliation, the information that is 

maintained in a patient directory may be disclosed to other persons who request such information by referring to your name. 

Disclosures to Individuals Involved in Your Health Care or Payment for Your Health Care.  Unless you object, the Board may disclose your PHI 

to a family member, another relative, a friend, or another person whom you have identified as being involved with your healthcare, or, 

responsible for the payment of your healthcare.  The Board may also notify these individuals concerning your location or condition. 

Fundraising Activities.  Unless you object, the Board may disclose your PHI to contact you for fundraising efforts to support the Board, its 

related foundations, and/or its cooperative organizations.  Such disclosure would be limited to personal contact information, such as your name, 

address and telephone number.  The money raised in connection with these fundraising activities would be used to expand and support the 

provision of healthcare and related services to the community.   

 

If you object to the use of your PHI in any, or all, of the three instances identified above, please notify your campus or facility privacy officer, in 

writing. 

Other Uses and Disclosures of Your PHI For Which Authorization is Required 

http://www.usg.edu/admin/legal

